Hazelton, Laura

Subject: FW: 3 Bacon's Lane 2019/4480/P

From: Gail Waldman -

Sent: 28 October 2019 18:20
To: Hazelton, Laura <Laura.Hazelton@camden.gov.uk>
Cc:
<ta
<m
<b
Subject: Re: 3 Bacon's Lane 2019/4480/P

Dear Laura,

Thank you for informing HCAAC that the Arboricultural Statement is now online. It would be helpful if Thor's Trees
could be provided with plans and sections of the proposals for the new garage and considerable regrading of the
land and their Statement amended as necessary.

Kind regards,

Gail Waldman
for Highgate CAAC



